
Office of the Principal, 
GOVT. DEGREE COLLEGE, VIJAYPUR 

Email.ld:gdcvijaypur@gmail.com 
(M): 9419268864 

It is inform to all the students of B.A/B.Com/B. Sc 
Semester-I (Session 2024-2025) that their regular class 

work is commencing w.e.f.07-10-2024, according to the 
Jammu University Notification. 

NOTICE 

So, all the students are directed to attend their classes 

regularly. 

GDCAVijaypur 

No. : - VIJ/Coll/2 024/4 3S 
Dated: 

Govt. Degree College 
Vijaypu 
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